
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Week ending Friday 27th November 2020 
 
Our learning this week 
In Maths, the children have continued with our addition and subtraction topic. They have progressed on to 
more complex numbers and after solving the calculations by using practical resources (dienes), they were then 
able to continue on to solving questions using a written method. In English, we have completed our work 
around the Lost and Found story with the children developing their own version of the story. They had to 
concentrate really hard so they could include all of the grammar skills we’ve been learning throughout this 
term such as conjunctions, adjectives and expanded noun phrases. 
 
Christmas Switch On Day 
As you may have seen on the school’s main newsletter, Tuesday 1st December is our Christmas ‘switch on’ day 
when the children can come to school dressed in non-uniform (and ideally wearing something festive - get 
those Christmas jumpers ready!) We ask that the children bring a £1 donation to help support the amazing 
work of our PTA.  
**Please note – 2CA and 2J children do not need to come in PE kits** 
 
Nativity 
We’re sure the children will have mentioned that we are in the process of practising for a shortened version 
of the nativity. Although this will be performed on a much smaller scale, we really didn’t want the children 
to miss out on this experience. 
The main focus will be the singing of Nativity songs but there will also be a small number of children 
reading one line in order to briefly summarise the Christmas story. This will be filmed and uploaded to the 
website in time for Christmas!   
 
Reading books  
Please send your child’s reading book to school EVERY DAY as the children read regularly during 
registration.  
Book changes will take place on:  
2J – Tuesday  
2A – Thursday  
2CA – Friday  
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Ashforth, Miss Allen and Miss Jones 


